
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
The Fairfield County Board of Commissioners will hold two public hearings to determine the necessity 
for levying an additional five-dollar ($5.00) motor vehicle license tax for Fairfield County, state of Ohio, 
pursuant to 4502.24 of the Ohio Revised Code.  The two public hearings for this purpose will be: May 29 
at 12 pm noon -and- June 5 at 6 pm. The two public hearings will be held at the Commissioners’ Hearing 
Room on the third floor of the Fairfield County Administrative Courthouse, 210 East Main Street, 
Lancaster, Ohio. Any questions should be directed to the County Engineer's Office at 740-652-2300. 
 
 
Publish Dates: May 10, May 17 


